TOWN OF STRATTON
SCHOOL BOARD MINUTES

The Stratton School board held its yearly budget meeting on Thursday, January 27, 2011 at 6
P.M. at the Town Office. Attending the meeting were Thomas Montemagni, Siobhan Eddy
Young, Lorraine M. Weeks-Newell and Laura Hawksley, Town Treasurer. Also present was
WCSU Superintendent, Steven John and Finance Officer, Frank Rucker.
Lorraine Newell called the meeting to order at 6:07.
Laura Hawksley provided the Board with the following information:

Current budget for 2010/2011

Student list with attending schools

Copy of the 2012 proposed budget
Using the present budget, Ms. Hawksley provided Frank Rucker with estimated figures based
on information at hand and a 3% increase. At the time of the meeting, the State had not
released the State average amounts for tuition for grades K-6 and 7-12. Therefore, the amount
of $10,900 was tentatively set for grades K-6 and $12,225 for High School, grades 7-12. Thomas
Montemagni made the motion to finalize the budget at the next School Board meeting to be
held on February 3, 2011 at 7 P.M. when the tuition information would be available. Siobhan
Young seconded.
Correspondence was received from the Mountain School announcing a tuition freeze for the
2011/2012 school year.
As there was no other business at hand, Thomas Montemagni made the motion to adjourn with
Siobhan Young seconding.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 P.M.

Respectfully submitted
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Lorraine M. Weeks Newell
Stratton School Board



